
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 25, 2024 
 

Café 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the café will be closed next week. The café will reopen on 
February 5th. See you then! 
 

Hospitality 

Get excited, Innisdale! The Once Upon a Time banquet is Tomorrow! Remember to come from 5-
7:30pm for great food, great games, and a great time. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
drop by room 120 to talk with Ms. Myles about the event! 

 
Dungeons and 
Dragons 

A big reminder that the Dungeons and Dragons club is cancelled tomorrow and will continue in the 
new semester. 

 

Grad Photos 
Hey grade 12's - have you had your grad photo taken yet? Do you need to have your grad photo 
retaken? Appointments are now open for Grad Photo retakes on February 20th and 22nd. Visit book 
my grad.ca and enter the code ISS to book your appointment today! 
 

Science 

Did you know that currently only 15% of textile waste is properly recycled? Not only does this hurt 
our environment, but it is a waste of resources, money, water, and energy. This is a reminder to 
please bring your unwanted clothing to your homeroom class or the bin outside the main office 
before January 29th to help give it a new life and raise funds for kidney disease research and our 
school’s environmental initiatives! 
 

Curling Team 
Congratulations to the Curling team that got revenge on Bear Creek and won 4-3 last night. Coach 
Lamoureux is proud! 
 

Leadership - 
Music 

Want to learn how to play guitar, piano or another instrument? Then here is your chance! The 
second meeting about students taught music lessons is on Friday, so if you are interested in hearing 
more information, please attend a meeting at lunch tomorrow in room 272. We welcome all skill 
levels, even complete beginners! We are also looking for experienced musicians, so if you know 
how to play an instrument and would like to teach others, please also attend this meeting. All ages, 
students and staff are invited. See you there! 

 
Wrestling Team Yesterday Innisdale's wrestling team visited cross-town rivals, Barrie North Collegiate, to participate 

in a regional tournament. Congratulations to all our student-athletes on their gritty performances. 
Special mention to Michael Savoca, Cameron Blackwell and Nathan Blackwell for their 1st place 
finishes. 

 
Senior Girls 
Volleyball 

Good news Innisdale! You're invited to come cheer on the senior girls volleyball team today at 3 
o'clock as they take on Eastview, the top place team! Let's go Invaders! 
 

 


